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JCPL	Participates	in	Read	for	the	Record	
Take	Part	in	a	Shared	Reading	Experience		

	
FRANKLIN,	Ind.		–	Join	the	world’s	largest	shared	reading	experience	as	we	participate	in	
Jumpstart’s	Read	for	the	Record.	This	year	we’ll	read	"Quackers"	by	Liz	Wong.	
	
Drop	by	any	JCPL	Branch	anytime	on	October	19,	read	the	book	together	as	a	family,	make	a	
craft	based	on	the	book	and	grab	a	sticker	to	show	you	read	for	the	record.	
	
Read	for	the	Record	is	an	annual	reading	celebration	that	highlights	the	importance	of	building	
early	literacy	and	language	skills	for	all	children.		
	
For	more	information,	please	contact	Monica	Harvey	at	317-738-2957	or	visit	
pageafterpage.org.		

Jumpstart	is	an	early	education	nonprofit	organization	fueled	by	the	core	belief	that	providing	
high-quality	early	learning	opportunities	to	all	children	contributes	to	breaking	the	cycle	of	
poverty.	We	provide	language,	literacy,	and	social-emotional	programming	for	preschool	
children	from	under-resourced	communities	by	recruiting	and	training	college	students	and	
community	members	to	serve	in	classrooms	where	the	need	is	highest.	Our	volunteers	help	
prepare	children	for	kindergarten,	and	set	them	on	a	path	for	lifelong	success.		
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